UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 A2 ™

February 8, 1975

Docket No. 50-302

Mr. 4. P. Stewart

Director, Power Production
Florida Power Corporation

P. 0. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Dear Mr. Stewart:

We have reviewed your submittal of J anuary 12, 1979 regarding
proposed Long Term ECCS Medification for the ‘n:]i Break LOCA
Crystal River Unit 3. The additional information identified i
enclosure is necessary to complete our review. You are reques
to provide this information within 20 days from the dates of th
letter.
Sincerely,
//; /| -~
,,,4<:,// vy ,,‘/.\::j:::;f:
Rober. W, Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch
Division of Operating Reac
Enclosure:
Request for Additional
Information

cc w/enclosure:
See next page
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Floriga Power Corporation

cc:

Mr. S. A. Brandimore

Vice President and General

- Counsel

P. 0. Box 14042

St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Mr. Robert B. Borsum

Babcock & Wilcox

Nuclear Power Ceneration Division
Suite 420, 7735 01d Georgetown Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Crystal River Public Library
Crystal River, Florida 32520

Mr. Jack Shreve

Office of the Public Counsel
Room 4, Holland Suilding
Tallahassee, Florida 32304






